From: Ebinger, Matthew J. - PDR

To: Oliver, Alyson E. - PDR

Cc: Vonck, Kevin J. - PDR

Subject: FW: Please OPPOSE Parking Ordinance Change!
Date: Monday, April 17, 2023 8:46:07 AM

Matthew J. Ebinger, AICP
Principal Planner - Land Use Administration | Department of Planning & Development Review | City
of Richmond | Matthew.Ebinger@RVA.gov | 804-646-6308

From: E Woodaman [mailto:ewoodaman@gmail.com]
Sent: Sunday, April 16, 2023 11:03 AM

To: Ebinger, Matthew J. - PDR <Matthew.Ebinger@rva.gov>
Cc: Mayor Levar Stoney <RVAmayor@rva.gov>

Subject: Please OPPOSE Parking Ordinance Change!

CAUTION: This message is from an external sender - Do not open attachments or click links unless you recognize
the sender's address and know the content is safe.

Mzr. Ebinger and Mayor Stoney,

Please oppose the parking ordinance change that would eliminate
parking minimums in the city. This is an extremely irresponsible
proposal that will harm quality of life for residents to benefit
greedy developers, many from out of town. City Hall may be
blinded by dollar signs, but you all know what an inane and
reprehensible idea this is.

City Hall has very little social capital in Richmond and this
ordinance 1s one of many examples why we no longer trust our
government. Please do the right thing and oppose this reckless
ordinance change.

Thank you,

Elsa Woodaman
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